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“Let your light so shine before men, that 
they may see your good works, and 

glorify your Father which is in heaven” 
Matthew. 5:16


 


Dear Parents and carers


What a fantastic final week of half term we have had. I

know the children are tired and now ready for a little 

break but their enthusiasm and passion for learning has

been infectious over the past 7 weeks.


At the start of the week we held our first face to face

Parents evening in school since 2019. I was delighted to

be able to welcome so many parents and carers back into

school to discuss the progress of their child/children. I 

also hope that our hybrid approach to parents evening

met everyones needs and we look to replicate this moving

forward.


A huge thanks and well done to our Head and Deputy 

pupils at parents evening. Their support and organisation 

was outstanding at Tuesday’s parent evening 

appointments.


On Wednesday we held the second of our Reception 2023 



Open Days and once again our Head and Deputy pupils 

were involved in speaking to prospective parents. 


A number of parents commented on their politeness, positivity and 

knowledge of our school. I am incredibly proud of these 4 pupils, 

they are great ambassadors for Bunbury. As I always say at 

Bunbury school we are committed to developing the whole child: with 

high standards in all curriculum areas but also ensuring that our 

children are resilient, confident, independent young people ready to 

face the next step of their education.


A fantastic example of how we can Let Our Lights Shine at 

Bunbury in so many different ways.
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DIARY DATES

Please view our school calendar on our website for up to 
date information: www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/

events 


21 Oct - Half Term

31 Oct - Y3 Anderton Boat Lift Trip

01 Nov - Bag2School collection

04 Nov - SENSE Day (face-to-face)

11 Nov - Y5 Road Safety delivered by 

               Cheshire Fire & Rescue in School

16 Nov - Nasal Flu Vaccinations

18 Nov - Own Clothes Day Fair Donations

18 Nov - SENSE Day (virtual)

21 Nov - Y6 Safety Central Trip

30 Nov - Whole School Theatre Trip

02 Dec - Reindeer Run / PTA Xmas Fair

06 Dec - KS1 Nativity pm

07 Dec - Year 2 Christmas Hope Journey

07 Dec - KS1 Nativity pm

08 Dec - KS1 Nativity pm

14 Dec - KS2 Carol Concert St.Boniface     

              6pm

16 Dec - Christmas Parties

16 Dec - End of term

11 Jan - Chester Zoo (whole school trip)

24 Jan - Y5 Bikeability

25 Jan - Y5 Bikeability

24 Apr - Swimming pool onsite 

              for lessons


Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School

School Lane, Bunbury, Cheshire, CW6 9NR


Tel: (01829) 260524 or 261332


 RCSAT Executive Head Teacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger

School Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger


Deputy Principal: Miss Charlotte Hickson

principalbunbury@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk 

admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 
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On Wednesday we also had our first Takeaway Homework exhibition of the academic year. It was fantastic

to see so many child led projects on display across the school. The children thoroughly enjoyed sharing 

their work in class as well as looking at the work across the school during our share the learning event.

There were many wonderful pieces of homework from a range of subject areas demonstrating the many

talents and strengths of our children. A wonderful opportunity for everyone to Let their Light Shine…….










On Thursday our Year 6 and Year 1 pupils ventured on an Autumn walk around the local area. It was Y1s 
autumn day and Year 6 linked this to Geography objectives by planning the route and then following the 
map around the local area. It is so lovely to see our younger and older children working collaboratively on 
their curriculums.


Online Safety

Protecting our children whilst they are online is extremely important all year round. However, during 
holiday times when children may spend more time online it is important to remain extra vigilant. I have 
attached a link below which will take you to the the latest edition of Digital Parenting which you can read 
for support and guidance.


https://www.vodafone.co.uk/cs/groups/public/documents/document/vodafone_digital_parenting.pdf
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Please also be vigilant to what may also be simple messaging 
services which children use. What’s App in particular can cause 
great upset if used inappropriately by both children and adults.


CEOPS is the Child Exploitation and Online Protection 
command agency. If you are worried about online sexual abuse 
or the way someone has been communicating with you online, 
you can make a report at the CEOP website.

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/


Our RSE curriculum ensures that children learn about e-safety 
at school and we ask that you follow this up by chatting to 
your child at home.


Internet Matters has a huge range of advice from social media 
settings to home filtering. 

I would start with this website: https://
www.internetmatters.org/


Think you Know (Think U Know) is dedicated to educating 
young people and parents on the dangers of the internet:

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/


The Safer Internet Centre is also a good place for information: https://saferinternet.org.uk/


I will be updating this section of our newsletter 
regularly so that we as the adults can ensure our 
children are safe online and using the internet 
appropriately.

I would also like to draw your attention to a recent 
scam which seems to be circulating. This is 
particularly easy to fall for especially if you have 
children who have their own mobile phone.


Open Days

We have planned Open Days for Reception 2023 Starters on :

Wednesday 28th September - FULLY BOOKED

Wednesday 19th October - FULLY BOOKED

Monday 7th November - some availability

Monday 14th November - FULLY BOOKED

If you would like to book a tour on these days please call or email the school office.  We are also able to 
accommodate tours for those moving to the area or wanting to make an in year transfer. Currently we 
have spaces in: Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6.


Bunbury Primary School 

Sporting News


Autumn term 2022
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PE Award


This weeks award goes to Ingo (Year 4) for a fantastic attitude in all his PE lessons. A great 
team player who listens well to instructions and always gives 100%


Blakemere Winter Woodland Offer 

During 7th October 2022 – 1st January 2023, all families of Bunbury 
School are able to visit this wonderful venue whist taking advantage of a 
special 10% discount!  Please use the code Schools22 which can be 
applied to any day where a  magical outdoor experience with dazzling 
lighting and supreme sound in the depths of a Cheshire woodland awaits 
you!


Book your tickets now for this magical woodland light-show experience!


Blakemere Craft Centre, Chester Road , Sandiway, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 2EB


Chester FC Family Tickets

We have some fantastic news! Chester football club have given our school x4 seasons tickets to attend 
their home games at the Deva Stadium, CH1 4LT for the current season 2022/23. These tickets are for a 
family if 4; either 2 adults, 2 children or 1 adult, 3 children etc but there must be at least one adult in 
attendance at all times.

Below you will see a list of fixtures with the home fixtures hi-lighted in bold blue lettered with (H) at the 
end meaning home game. These are the games we can attend! If you would like to avail any of these 
season tickets, please let us know by emailing the school office with your name and the game you would 
like to attend. The office will come back to you with confirmation and when to collect your tickets from 
school. This will be based on a first come first served basis and initially we ask that you request to attend 
only one game.


PTA News

Just a reminder that the school can generate donations while you shop online with no added cost to you! 
Amazon Smile and Easyfundraiser allow you to shop all the big brands as normal whilst giving a 
percentage of money spent to charitable causes. Please find instructions below to set these up and raise 
money while you shop.
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Amazon Smile

Raise money for the school every time you shop at Amazon. 


To activate Amazon smile in the app:


1. Open and login to the Amazon app

2. Press the menu icon (bottom right)

3. Scroll past all the product categories and choose Settings from the menu

4. Choose Amazon Smile from the menu

5. Click turn on Amazon Smile

6. Search Bunbury and choose The Aldersey School Association as your chosen charity

7. Follow the steps to activate Amazon Smile (it will ask you to turn on notifications, this is required to 
use Amazon Smile)

8. Once you’ve activated Amazon Smile, you shop as normal and money is raised for the school 
automatically 


If you don’t have the app just use smile.amazon.co.uk in your browser. 


EasyFundraising

When shopping with big brands like John Lewis, M&S, Ebay, H&M, Sainsbury’s Grocery and loads more, 
use the easyfundraising app and donate to the school every time you shop. 


1. Go to the App Store, search Easyfundraising and download the 
app. 

2. Search Bunbury to find Bunbury Aldersey School Association 
(there are two results, please choose the one without the logo that 
has the most funds raised)

3. Set up your account and you’re all set. 


Thanks everyone, we know these can be a bit tedious to set up but the accumulated donations will really 
help!


150 Club Draw 

Congratulations to our first winners of this academic year, you have each won £40.  Please contact the 
PTA to arrange collection of your winnings on pta@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk


September draw -  Mrs Heilgendorff

October draw  -  Mrs Ward


Christmas Fair

The PTA Christmas Fair will take place on Friday 2nd December. In preparation for our stalls we will be 
having an own clothes day on Friday 18th November. Each class will be asked to bring in an item in 
exchange for wearing their own clothes for the day. Further details as to what each class can donate will 
be sent after half term.


Thank you,

PTA


Mrs Badger's Weekly Awards

This term we will be focusing on the value of thankfulness. Each week we will awarding those children 

who have demonstrated this value during the school week.


Thankfulness Award


YR - Gracie - for always remembering to say thank you.


Y1 - Dotty - for being thankful to her teachers on autumn day.


Y2 - Ruby - for beautiful manners and always saying thank you.


Y3 - Tobias - for showing thankfulness with his fantastic manners.
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Y4 - Olivia - for having beautiful manners and always saying thank you.


Y5 - Corey - for showing thankfulness at all times throughout the day.


Y6 - Hollie  - for always saying thank you when receiving her lunch from the cook.


Headteacher Award


YR - Isla - for all her beautiful artwork including her Tinga Tinga art.


Y1 - Arthur - for his knowledge and enthusiasm on autumn day.


Y2 - Ellie  - for her fantastic start to Year 2.


Y3 - Freya - for her fantastic work on the human skeleton this week.


Y4 - Ellie - for her brilliant coding/ computer skills.


Y5 - Arlo - for putting 100% effort into his work across all subjects.


Y6 - Eco committee for their brilliant writing, video and drawing for an eco competition.


Mathletics Awards


Reception Bronze - Rae


Y1 Bronze - Lucy, Aelwen, Arthur, Finlay, Poppy


     Silver -  Lucy, Aelwen


Y2 Bronze - Bertie, JP, Jack Morr & George


     Silver  - JP, Jack Morr


Y3 Bronze -  Theodor, Charlie, Chloe, Ada 


    Silver   - 


    Gold     - 


Y4 Bronze - 


Y5 Bronze - Freddy, Isabelle, Gemma, Corey, Arlo, Isla, Alex, Issy, Elise


    Silver   - Freddy,


Y6 Bronze - Amelia, Emily H, Sky & William


    Silver   - Amelia, Emily H & Sky


    Gold     - Sky


Times Tables Awards


Y2 Bronze - Ruby & Ellie


Y4 Bronze - 


    Silver   - Rory


    Gold    - Ingo


    Champ - James & William T


Y6 Bronze - Hayden


    Gold    - Bertie, Emily H, Lollie, Esme, Elsie & Theo


    Champ - Sky


Have a lovely half term holiday from all of the Bunbury Team and I look forward to seeing you back in 
school on Monday 31st October.


Nic Badger
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